
From: Ed Lake  
Sent: 27 July 2023 19:20 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2023/2510/P &L 
 
2023/2510/P &L 
 

 
 I wish to object in the strongest possible terms to the development of the 
travelodge site north of New Oxford Street.  This is a palpable overdevelopment 
that will disrupt the skyline and cause misery to local businesses and residents for 
many years and beyond.   
 

 
I trust that Camden will not cave in to the ambitions of disreputable and greedy 
developers who wish to maximise profit over the genuine needs and desires of the 
local community and city needs.   
 

 
Best regards 
 

 
Ed Nassau Lake 
 

 
46 Great Russell Street 
WC1B 3PA 
 
 


